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YO U ’ V E  B E E N  G I F T E D

2020 has been pretty rock and roll, and we’ve come together in solidarity to help 
each other navigate this truly tumultuous year. Meanwhile, the TigerLady supply 
chain has faced unprecedented US manufacturing and distribution challenges 

associated with Covid-19. We’re deeply sorry that you’re not holding a TigerLady in 
your hand right now and our sincere hope is that you’ll take comfort in knowing 
that someone who loves and cares about you has gifted you peace of mind this 

holiday season. Our team is working overtime to make sure your TigerLady gets to 
you as soon as possible. Until then, keep your head up and stay safe out there.
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